
March 2013 

 

From Our Exalted Ruler 
 

Greetings Fellow Elks, 

 

Wow, winter is quickly passing us by, and it's now nearly 

spring!  I'm sure we'll still be seeing a few more signs of  

winter, but as time passes by, it'll get warmer and warmer.  

Remember, baseball season is only a few weeks away! 

 

Thanks to all who have stepped up to serve as your officers in the coming year.   

 

 Exalted Ruler – Marlene Lein 

 Leading Knight – Chic Chicoine 

 Loyal Knight – Pat Kisselburg 

 Lecturing Knight – Bob Lamy 

 5 year Trustee – Ray Greenlaw 

 4 year Trustee – Bill Denoncourt 

 3 year Trustee – Ray Josef 

 2 year Trustee – Chuck Duggan 

 1 year Trustee – Diane Coutu 

 Secretary – Ann Byrne 

 Treasurer – Elaine Bournival 

 Esquire – Paul Byrne 

 Chaplain – George Muir 

 Tiler – Peter Predaris 

 Inner Guard – Tom Faucher 

 

Join us for the second meeting in March on 3/19 as we install our newly elected 

officers for the 2013/14 year.  All are invited to attend.   

 

We're still looking for folks to get involved with planning our functions from 

now into the future.  Please contact me if you'd like to help.  The more people 

who get involved, the less time it takes for us to accomplish all of our goals. 

 

Many thanks to Jean Gagnon, Chuck Duggan, Bill & Diane Denoncourt, and 

Ray Josef for all they did in updating the look of our function hall.  We now 

have freshly painted walls & decorations, and a spiffy new dance floor for all to 

enjoy.  You guys are the best!! 

 

Hope to see you all at the Lodge! 

 

In Elkdom, Marlene 

Manchester Elks #146 

290 Granite St 

Manchester, NH  03102 

(603) 623-9126 

elks146@gmail.com 

OFFICERS 2012-2013 

Exalted Ruler Marlene Lein 
Leading Knight Chic Chicoine 
Loyal Knight Pat Kisselburg 
Lecturing Knight Chris Picard 
Esquire Jarod Willoughby 
Chaplain Gary Wayman 
Inner Guard Ray Greenlaw 
Tiler Peter Predaris 
Secretary Ann Byrne 
Treasurer Elaine Bournival 
1 Year Trustee Paul Byrne 
2 Year Trustee Diane Coutu 
3 Year Trustee Chuck Duggan 
4 Year Trustee Ray Josef 
5 Year Trustee Bill Denoncourt 

Monday             Closed 
Tuesday            4pm to 10pm 
Wednesday       4pm to 10pm 
Thursday           4pm to 10pm 
Friday                1pm to 10pm 
Saturday            1pm to 10pm 
Sunday              Closed 

LODGE HOURS 



2 

Happy Birthday! 
The Elks would like to help you celebrate your birthday. 

Bring this coupon to the Manchester Elks Lodge #146 during your 
birthday month for a surprise gift! 

 
Redeemable only once during your birthday month. 

Member News 

2012 Delinquents 
 

 3535 

 3792 

 3916 

 3486 

 2670 

 3903 

 3870 

 2286 

 3639 

 3700 

 3784 

 3519 

 3913 

 3914 

 3760 

 3598 

 2488 

Anniversaries 

 

Birthdays 

Post a Message! 

 
  $10 for 3+ days. A three day 
notice is required. Call Paul Byrne, 603-714-

5953 or send an email to elks146@gmail.com.  
 

2013 Dues 

 
Dues will total $55 this year.  
They are due by March 31st, 
2013. The breakdown is as 
follows… 
 

 Lodge 146 dues $36.50 

 GL per capita $7.50 

 Elks Magazine $5.50 

 Liability Insurance $3.00 

 NHSEA $2.50 

 
Thank you ion advance for 
your prompt payment. 

DANCEFLOOR  

UPDATE 

 
Our new dancefloor is IN!  Come 
check it out.  We’ve also painted 
the hall, but we won’t tell you the 
color. You’ll have to come see it for 
yourself. 

Keep up-to-date on 
Elks happenings by 
“liking” us on  
Facebook.   
Just search for Manchester Elks. 
 
Have something for the newsletter?  
Submit your info to 
elks146@gmail.com 

Member Initiated 

Elks 

Years 

ROBERT KOSLOWSKY 30-Mar-58 56 

MICHAEL WELSH 26-Mar-63 51 

WILLIAM DESIMONE 16-Mar-72 42 

RICHARD ST CYR 26-Mar-72 42 

JOHN MANGO 25-Mar-75 37 

CONRAD BOUCHER 19-Mar-77 33 

LARRY PARSONS 23-Mar-82 32 

KENNETH MESSING 18-Mar-85 29 

KENNETH DELOREY 09-Mar-86 28 

JULIEN LIBERGE 09-Mar-86 28 

MICHAEL SACKS 14-Mar-96 18 

CONSTANCE GAGNON 09-Mar-99 15 

JEAN GAGNON 09-Mar-99 15 

MICHAEL GAGNON 09-Mar-99 15 

WILLIAM MCMANUS 26-Mar-02 12 

MARYANN LORENZ 10-Mar-02 11 

CONSTANCE BALLIN- 22-Mar-05 9 

NICHOLAS GIRGUS 22-Mar-05 9 

PATRICIA KISSELBURG 22-Mar-05 9 

GEORGE MUIR 22-Mar-05 9 

DARYL GOULD 14-Mar-06 8 

JESSICA OLIVIER 14-Mar-06 7 

ARTHUR MCGUIRE 03-Mar-08 6 

TAMARA BOURNIVAL 31-Mar-09 5 

R0BERT KEROUAC 31-Mar-09 5 

TIMOTHY ST. ONGE 31-Mar-09 5 

GE0RGE STACHOKAS 31-Mar-09 5 

DENNIS MYLEK 18-Mar-10 4 

Member Name Born 

JAMES MASEWIC 1-Mar 

ARNOLD COUNTER 5-Mar 

DEE MARTIN 7-Mar 

SCOTT SOUTHWICK 7-Mar 

PHILIP GILMORE 8-Mar 

MICHAEL LUCZKO 9-Mar 

ANDREW FELCH 10-Mar 

TYE GRIFFIN 11-Mar 

MERRILL JOHNSON 15-Mar 

KATHY LAMBERT 15-Mar 

LEONARD MCGEE 15-Mar 

CHARLES CLOUGH 21-Mar 

JEAN GAGNON 21-Mar 

R0BERT KEROUAC 22-Mar 

JACQUES BELIVEAU 23-Mar 

PHILLIP MCGLONE 24-Mar 

PATRICK SCANLON 27-Mar 

WILLIAM SMITH 27-Mar 

DAVID HAMILTON SR. 28-Mar 

FRANK DAVIS 30-Mar 



  

 
Greetings Members, 
 
It's March and Spring is just around the corner. I have been encouraged by the number of members filling 
in the ENF box when submitting their dues. We have to the end of March to get our final tally. 
 
Congratulations to member Chic Chicoine for being the latest member to make $100.00 in cumulative do-

nations 
to the Elks National Foundation. Chic, your name plate is being engraved and polished as you read this letter! 
 
Last year the Elks National Foundation returned to the State of New Hampshire Elks $1.60 for every dollar New Hamp-
shire Elks members sent in to the ENF. Even the stock market will not give you a better return on your invested dollar 
over time. This money is used to run the drug awareness, hoop shoot, soccer shoot, Copper Cannon Summer Camp, 
and veterans programs. 
 
In closing, please help us make our ENF goal this year. And don't forget, your contribution to the ENF is always 100% tax 
deductible. 
         ~Yours in Elkdom, Paul Byrne 

ENF News 

Emblem Club 

Applebee’s Restaurants 
1273 Hooksett Rd. Hooksett, NH   

603-627-3000 
Aubuchon Hardware  

#209 Route 101  Bedford, NH 
603-472-4445 

Best Buy Stores 
1500 S. Willow St.  Manchester, NH 

603-622-0804 
Common Man Restaurants 

304 DW Highway  Merrimack, NH 
603-429-3463 

Esteemed D.J. 
141 Eastman Ave  Manchester, NH 

esteemed_dj@yahoo.com 
Executive Limousine 

41 Cody St.  Manchester, NH 
603-625-2999 

Kerner’s Car Wash Centers 
66 S. Beech St.  Manchester, NH 

603-622-0593 

Manchester Auto Wash 
47 Elm St.  Manchester, NH 

603-623-8326 
Rita Mae’s Restaurant 

280 N. Main St.  Manchester, NH 
603-668-4077 
Target Stores 

220 S. River Rd.  Bedford, NH 
603-263-0061 

United Tile and Floor, Sales, Cleaning 
and Installation 

PO Box 16062  Hooksett, NH 
The New Yee Dynasty 

830 S. Willow St.  Manchester, NH 
603-625-5500 

The “99” Restaurant 
1685 S. Willow St.  Manchester, NH 

603-641-5999 
MKT Investments 

  10 Commerce Park North, Ste 13A  
Bedford, N.H.  603-645-3700 

 New England Courier 
   19 Martins Ferry Rd.  Hooksett N.H.  

   603-669-0407 
Metamorphosis Salon & Spa 

    1361 Elm St. Ste 102, Manchester, N.H.    
603-647-6362 

C.R. Picard Remodeling 
(603) 858-6880 

www.crpicardremodeling.com 
Outback Steakhouse 

95 S. River Rd. Bedford N.H. 03110 
603-622-8833 

Boynton Pool and Patio 
400 Boynton St. Bedford N.H. 03110 

Tel: 603-647-3030 
 

If you are a business interested in becoming an ENF 
sponsor, please call Paul Byrne at (603) 714-5953. All 

sponsors will be advertised in the Manchester Elks 
newsletter for a period of 1 year after donation. 

Please support these businesses as they graciously help to support ours. 

 

Driving through “snowbursts” was a bit stressful for Dottie 
Welsh on the night of our January meeting. I was sitting in 
he prayer seat. With my 89th fast approaching, I ride 
“shotgun”. We had a small attendance, but we did get busi-
ness completed. We got volunteers to fill most stations for 
our vote to be held at our February meeting on the 26th. 

Note the word “most”. It indicates that we still need you.  

 

We have learned that Sue Medor and Dottie have been asked to Co-chair the 
Birthday Breakfast at the Supreme Convention to be held in Portland, Maine 
in September. Congratulations are in order. It is nice to have the national 
session so close to New Hampshire, but I will miss flying…….NOT! 
         
    ~Ethel Chaput, Corresponding Secretary 

Elks National Foundation Business Sponsors 

 
Don’t forget that your paid Elks  
membership af-
fords you use of 
the function hall 
for… 
 

 Office meet-
ings, 

 Showers, 

 Birthday parties, 

 Graduation parties, 

 Anniversaries, 

 Bereavement Meals,  

 Or any event for only 125! 
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Quantum Remodeling 
Professional work at a low price. 
 
Additions, garages, siding, kitchen & 
bath remodels, farmer’s porches, decks,        
carports, interior finish and more! 
 
 
Jim Zylak 
(603) 566-4173 
jim@quantumremodeling.com 
www.quantumremodeling.com 

This newsletter is seen by 

almost 2,500 people a 

month! Advertise your 

business for only 

$10 / Month 

$100 / Year 

 

 

Advertise with Us.  Only $100/yr!  

Elks Hoop Shoot 
 
Two talented NH Elks Hoop Shoot participants are moving on to 
the Regionals in Portland, Maine on March 23rd!   
Congratulations to the following kids for success in their age 
groups. 
 
Categories:  
 
8-9 Boy - Brendan Walker, Littleton Lodge #1831 
8-9 Girl - Emily Prest, Littleton Lodge #1831  
10-11 Boy - Alex Lacasse, Manchester Lodge #146 
10-11 Girl - Laney Hadlock, Littleton Lodge #1831  
12- 13 Boy - Cody Morissette, Portsmouth Lodge #97 
12-13 Girl - Destiny Lopez, Manchester Lodge #146  

 

Pool League News  
 

The “winter session” is now in it’s 4th 
week and we have 19 players! 
 
The $5.00 fee for renting a locker for your cue is now due. If you 
are not paid by March 1st, I shall offer your locker to several new 
players who are looking for one. You can leave the money in an 
envelope, behind the bar, with your and my name on it.  If you 
are no longer interested in a locker, please leave your key in an 
envelope behind the bar. 
Thank you.     
      ~Chic  

COMEDY NIGHT - Saturday, April 20th:  

PIG ROAST - June 2013 

SUMMER PARTY - Mid July 2013 
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Meat Raffle 

Thursday Night Dinner 
6:00pm 

ONLY $8 BUCKS! 
 

3/7 -  A Real Nice Ham, Mashed Potatoes, Veggies 
3/21 - BBQ Chicken, Potatoes, Veggies 
 
Each meal includes soup, salad, entrée AND dessert! 

 
Available every Friday night  

starting at 6pm. Around $3/each! 
 
 

Menu varies weekly from nachos, Angus burgers,  
quesadillas, deep-fried pickles, homemade French fries, 
Schonland’s hot dogs, lobster rolls and more!  

Friday, Mar 29th @ 7pm 

 
Each hand costs only $1 and consists of 3 cards. 
You can play as many hands as you’d like. 
When all three cards in your hand are called over the       
microphone, you win the prize! Prizes vary from, hams, 
ribs, meat and CASH!  

St. Patty’s Day 

Celebration 
 

Saturday, Mar 16th 
Lodge Opens @ Noon 

Dinner @ 6pm 
Dancing @ 7pm 

 

Corned Beef and Cabbage, Boiled  
Vegetables, Bread & Butter and Dessert 
Just $8.00! Advanced tickets preferred. 

 
Check out our new dancefloor! Bill D will 
get the place hopping by spinning the hits 

and your requests. 
 

Last year was a full house!   
Bring your friends!  

Spelling Bee 
 
Saturday, March 2nd 
10am - 3pm 

 
Come see the best spellers compete 
at the Capitol Center for the Arts in 
Concord. More than 600 people are 
expected to attend. This is a free 
event and open to the public.. 

Copper Cannon Camp’s  

41
st
 Annual Auction  

 
Saturday, March 2nd 
Littleton Elks Lodge, Littleton, NH 
 
Wine Tasting @ 4:30  
Dinner @ 5:30, Auction to follow 
Tickets - Only $20!  Last year there was over 300 people 
and they sold out! Info/tickets at coppercannoncamp.org 

District Deputy Clinic 
Saturday, March 2nd 
Concord-Epsom Elks 

 
The Annual Clinic/Seminar for incoming Officers and a 
combined North/South District Deputy Clinic will start at 
9AM. The DDGER Clinic will last until approximately 12 
PM with a lunch at noon. Incoming Officer Clinic will start 
at 12:30 PM. The DD Clinic is mandatory for ER's, 
Leading Knights, Secretaries, and Trustee Chairs. 
Any and all Officers, members and committee people are 
welcome to attend. Contact is Brian Ryea from Lebanon, 
NH Elks Lodge #2099. If you have questions or com-
ments, please contact him as soon as possible.  You 
should be contacting your DDGER in advance if for some 
reason you cannot attend this clinic  

State Cribbage Tournament 
 

Sunday, March 3rd 
Begins @ Noon 

Concord-Epsom Lodge 
 
$20 per person. Sign up sheet in the lodge.  

State Elks Association Meeting 
 

Sunday, March 10th @ 1pm 
Lebanon Lodge 

Events 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
   

 
 
 

  
 
 

1 
 
 
Cheap Eats 
6pm 

2 
 
 
DD Clinic,  
Concord 

3 
 
CLOSED 
 
Cribbage Tour-
ney, Concord 

4 
CLOSED 
 
Lodge Cleaning 
Volunteers 
Needed 7pm 

5 
Trustee’s  
Meeting 6:30p 
 
Lodge  
Meeting 7pm 

6 
 
 
Pool League 
7pm 

7 
 
 
Dinner: Real 
Nice Ham 6pm 

8 
 
 
Cheap Eats 
6pm 

9 
 
 
 

10 
 
CLOSED 
 
State Elks Meet-
ing, Lebanon 

11 
 
CLOSED 

12 
 
 
 

13 
Entertainment 
Meeting 6:30pm 
 
Pool League  
7pm 

14 
 
 
 

15 
 
 
Cheap Eats 
6pm 

16 
 
St. Patty’s Day 
All Day! 
Corned Beef $7 

17 
 
CLOSED 

18 
 
CLOSED 

19 
 
 
Lodge  
Meeting 7pm 

20 
 
 
Pool League 
7pm 

21 
 
 
Dinner: BBQ 
Chicken 6pm 

22 
 
 
Cheap Eats 
6pm 

23 
 
 
 

24 
 

CLOSED 
31 

25 
 
CLOSED 
 

26 
 
 
Emblem Club 
Meeting 7pm 

27 
 
 
Pool League 
7pm 

28 29 
Cheap Eats 
6pm 
 
Meat Raffle 
7pm 

30 

March 2013 


